
 

January 2018.  Dr. Peter Lewis, head of the Winston School in Short Hills has agreed 

to chair the joint Visiting Committee for Accreditation the Newark Boys Chorus 

School.   As the head of  Winston he brings a strong independent school background 

to his upcoming  role at NBCS.  Quite uniquely, Peter has maintained a career as an 

educator for over 40 years alongside an active singing career. He's sung over 25 

leading tenor roles in the San Francisco Bay Area as well as New York and New 

Jersey. He's also performed many concerts featuring works from operetta and 

Broadway. 

He will be meeting with our Head of School, Rich Willett and the administrative team 

in the near future to review the final draft of our self-study and to make plans for the 

Committee’s visitation. 
 


